
Beware Fraudulent Sites
Please  be  aware  that  there  is  an  increasing  number  of
fraudulent websites that are attempting to impersonate ESPNIC
2024, as well as offer registration and hotel services for the
Meeting.

Use only trusted online registration services.

For the congress registration form click here.
For the official hotel booking system click here.

Kenes Group is ESPNIC’s official congress registration and
accommodation  provider.  Any  emails  not  from  them  or  your
official group coordinator should be treated with caution.

https://espnic2024.kenes.com/beware-fraudulent-sites/
https://espnic2024.kenes.com/registration/
https://hotels.kenes.com/congress/espnic24

